	[image: ]
	
TETTREKÉSZ MAGYAR RENDŐRSÉG
SZAKSZERVEZETE 
(READY FOR ACTION HUNGARIAN POLICEMEN TRADE UNION)

SZEKSZÁRD
Tanya u. 4.

Postal address: H-7101 Szekszárd, Pf.: 297.
Tel: 06-74-512-297 Fax: 06-74-510-042
e-mail: tmrsz2004@gmail.com 
web: http://www.tmrsz.hu




	
	



Declaration of solidarity


The Tettrekész Magyar Rendőrség Szakszervezete (Ready for Action Hungarian Policemen Trade Union) enounces its solidarity for the demonstration on the freedom of expression held in Prague, by Petra Anaconda Lhotáková, at 16.30 on 3 March 2017 considering Peter Springare swedish police officer colleague.
Policemen, true to their calling, perform their everyday tasks full of serious responsibility and danger for the safety of the nationals.
As a law enforcement trade union we feel solidarity for speeches against assaults on policemen at European and international level.
Everybody should stand up for being able to declare criticism and opinion freely and without fear because the most effective assurance of transparency of public life is the freedom of expression and publicity. 

2 March 2017, Szekszárd

Yours faithfully:

Tettrekész Magyar Rendőrség Szakszervezete
(Ready for Action Hungarian Policemen Trade Union)
represented by
Ildikó Balázs, dr. secretary general
and
[bookmark: _GoBack]Judit Szima permanent secretary general
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